
Project Scope

The Glenn Highway reconstruction project, Parks High-
way to Old Glenn Highway, will reconstruct the Glenn 
Highway from milepost 34 to 42 to accommodate 
increasing tra�c. It will add lanes and separated path-
ways, widen shoulders, accommodate turning move-
ments at designated turn pockets, and add other tra�c 
and safety improvements.

The scope of this project includes a re-evaluation of the 
section from milepost 34 to 42 of the 1993 Glenn High-
way Parks MP 35 to MP 109 Environmental Assessment. In 
addition to tra�c analysis, the team will examine 
changes in the area such as recent land development 
and the State Historic Preservation O�ce’s e�orts to 
designate the highway as a historic corridor. 
Re-evaluation of the 1993 environmental assessment 
may result in a need to create a new environmental 
document to address current impacts and their mitiga-
tion. 

For more information
Contact the Glenn Highway Reconstruction project team members with questions, concerns, comments or compli-

ments any time. You can also visit the  Web site at www.brooks-alaska.com/glennhighway.

Schedule

July 2008 to December 2009 — Environmental Document re-evaluation
January 2010 to March 2012 — Project Design (future funding dependent)
September 2010 to December 2010 — Right-of-way acquisition (as necessary)  
July 2012 — Construction begins (dependent upon future funding)
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